Entergy Operations, Inc.

~= ENTERGY

August 29, 1995 C. R. Hutchinson

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Sstation P1-37
I Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-29
Completion of Bafety Parameter Display System
(BPD8) Modifications

GNRO-95/00103
Gentlemen:

\ In a letter dated June 11, 1993, (GNRO-93/00064) Entergy
Operations, Inc. indicated an anticipated completion date of

September 1, 1995 for the incorporation of SPDS
modifications, identified during the 8PDS8 verification and
validation (V&V), into the Plant Data System (PDS).

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the SPDS
modifications identified by the V&V have been completed and
the SPDS fully meets the requirements of NUREG-0737,
Supplement 1, taking into account guidance provided in NUREG-
1342.

As noted in previcus submittals, the outstanding V&V
discrepancies did not present major limitations on the
operation of the SPD8 and did not constitute essential
elements for compliance with NUREG-0737, Supplement 1.
The modified SPDS has been thoroughly tested in the Grand
Gulf simulator and all V&V comments resolved and
dispositioned.

Should you have any questions, please contact Wayne Russell at
(601) 437-2717.

Yours tﬁuly,
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Mr. H. W. Keiser (w/a)
Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/a)
Mr. 8. Reynolds (w/a)
Mr. E. Tedrow (w/a)
Mr. H. L. Thomas (w/o0)

Mr. Stewart D. Ebneter (w/a)
Regional Administrator

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

101 Marietta Bt., N.W., Buite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. P. W. O'Conner, Project Manager (w/2)
office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mail Stop 13H3

Washington, D.C. 20555




